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Pramod Raval, M.D,,P.C. -
24661 Coolidge Hwy.,
Qak Park, MI 48237

July 24, 2013

U.8, Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Materials Licensing

Region IT

2443 Warrenville Road, Swmite 210
Lisle, IL 60532-4352

Dear Sir:
This letter is in response to the letter of violation for license No. 21-32401-01.

1. The nuclear medicine department door was not locked. This was corrected at the time of the
inspection. Since then the radioactive sources have been removed and transferred to Radiological
~ Physics Service (21-26253-01) for storage. :

2. There has been no active use of radioactive for over 24 months, We are requesting ‘that the
license be placed in Standby until-a finel decision on the use of the materials in made. A letter of
request is attached. o '

If there are any questions please call our RSO Ray A. Carlson, M.S. at (734) 395-7361 cell
phone. '

Sincerely,

-
By ——
L

Owner’
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Pramod Raval, M.D'.,-P.C.
24661 Coolidge Hwy.
Oak Park, MI 48237

May 24, 2013

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comumission
Materials Licensing

Region Il

2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210
Lisle, IL 60532-4352

" Dear Sir:
This letter is to request that materials license no. 21-32401-01 be placed into Standby
Mode as required because of the lack of activity. There has been no activity done for the past two
years. We currently are planning on restarting in the near futurc We contact the NRC at that
time.
If there are any questions please call our RSO Ray A. Carlson, M.S. at (734) 395-7361 cell
phone.

Smcerely,

mmﬁ%“o

Ownoer

581440
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